
Feedback on Small Business Regulation 

Impact 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Regulatory Body/Agency Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on the Impact of Small Business Regulations 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the recent regulations impacting small businesses, 

particularly in the [specific industry or sector]. As a small business owner of [Your Business 

Name], I have observed both positive and negative effects stemming from these regulations. 

Firstly, I appreciate the intent behind [specific regulation], as it aims to [describe purpose of 

regulation]. This has resulted in [positive outcomes or improvements]. However, I would like to 

bring attention to some challenges that have emerged as a result. 

One significant concern is [describe issue], which has led to [explain impact on business]. This 

has created [mention consequences, such as increased costs, reduced competitiveness, etc.]. 

Additionally, the compliance processes have proven to be [describe difficulty, e.g., time-

consuming, confusing], making it challenging for small businesses like mine to adapt. 

In light of these concerns, I would recommend [suggest changes or improvements to regulation], 

which I believe would support small businesses while still achieving the intended regulatory 

goals. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I am hopeful for a constructive dialogue on how we can 

better balance regulatory requirements with the needs of small businesses. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Business Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


